
 

 

Change of scheduled meeting notice 
 

 

The Full Council meeting that had been planned for Wednesday 22nd October 

2025 has been rescheduled to Wednesday 29th October 2025 at 7pm. The 

meeting will be at Balderton Village Centre, Coronation Street, NG24 3BD and 

is open to everyone. 

 


